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TERM 4   
WEEK 8    

2014 

  CALENDAR 

Week 9 
Monday 1 December – Student Leader election 
posters on display; 6pm P & C AGM in the Gallery Of 
Learning 
Tuesday 2 December – Kindy Farm incursion 
Thursday 4 December – 11.30am Student Leader 
elections 
Friday 5 December – 2pm K-2 Assembly (KE) 
 
Week 10 
Tuesday 9 December – Presentation Day 
Thursday 11 December – Appreciation Breakfast; Year 
6 Farewell 
Friday 12 December – Semester 2 Reports distributed 
 
Week 11 
Monday 15 December – Disco 
Wednesday 17 December – Talent Quest; Last day for 
students 
 
2015 
Tuesday 27 January  – Staff return 
Wednesday 28 January – Students in Years 1 to 6 
commence 
Thursday 29 January – Kindergarten students 
commence 

 
Presentation Day 
We would like to invite all parents and friends to join 
us for our annual K-2 and Years 3-6 Presentation Days 
which will be held at Randwick Boys’ High School in 
the Hall on Tuesday 9 December 2014.  

 9.30am Kindergarten to Year 2 (includes 
Kindergarten Graduation)  

 10.45am Years 3-6  
 
Student Leadership 2015 
Year 5 students who are nominating as 2015 Student 
Leaders should have their posters ready for Monday 
morning. Posters will be displayed in the Hall for all 
students to view with their teacher before Thursday’s 
speeches and voting.  
 
Students will be presenting their speeches at a Year 2-
6 Assembly on Thursday 4 December. Students in 

Years 2-6 and all staff will then vote. Four girls and 
four boys will be elected. The elected students will be 
announced at the 3-6 Presentation Day ceremony to 
be held at Randwick Boys’ High School Hall on 
Tuesday 9 December 2015. 
 
2015 Absence  
It is essential that we have accurate numbers for 2015 
class development. If you are travelling and will not 
return for the first day of school next year (28 January 
2015) AND you did not indicate this on your 
enrolment confirmation form, please collect an 
Attendance Exemption form from the Office and 
complete it as soon as possible. This will ensure that 
we can ‘count’ your child and they will have a place 
for next year. Thank you. 
 

 
 
Schools Spectacular 
We have some wonderful talent in our NSW Public 
Schools. The 31st Schools Spectacular, This is 
Australia, showcasing 3 600 of the most talented 
singers, dancers and musicians from 456 NSW public 
schools, will be broadcast on Channel Nine on 
Saturday 29 November, from 7.00pm – 10.00pm. The 
broadcast will also feature performances by Schools 
Spectacular alumni and The Voice Australia winner, 
Anja Nissen. Tune in to see our stars of the future! 
  
Young people are at the heart of all we do and this 
show will make you proud of public education at its 
finest. 
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Website Of The Week 
This week’s website is Fisheries Educational Resources 
found at:  http://www.afma.gov.au/resource-
centre/teachers-and-students/fisheries-educational-
resources/. The site provides educational resources 
about fisheries management in Australia. It includes 
fact sheets on a range of topics, such as the 
protection of various marine species, as well as 
activity sheets and an online game to educate 
students about Australian fisheries. 
Mr Svanfelds 
Technology Coordinator 

 

3-6 Student Of The Week 

Week 7 

Class  Student Awarded for..... 

2/3C Alexi Writing a fantastic review 
of ‘Parachute’ by Danny 
Parker. 

3L Katie Producing a wonderful 
product advertisement in 
HSIE. 

3/4A Liam Trying hard to improve his 
spelling. 

4M Ryan Always putting maximum 
effort into his work. 

5/6G Alex Improvements in visual art. 

5/6M Kiarna Always being considerate of 
others. 

 
Week 8 

Class  Student Awarded for..... 

3L Kane Being an encouraging and 
helpful class member. 

3/4A Chloe Improved concentration in 
maths lessons. 

4M Ayva Making great contributions 
to class discussions. 

SG AJ Great improvement in 
literacy and numeracy 
activities. 

5/6G Dina Fantastic work during Focus 
on Reading activities. 

5/6M Zizi For her ability to work well 
both independently and in 
groups. 

 

Rainbow Badges 

Grade Student 
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Oleguer, Anas, Calvin, Karan, 
Chloe, Dylan, Angela, Joshua, 
Abrar, Jaydan, Harvey, Rohan, 

Grade Student 

 
 

3 

Gerald, Eliza, Siena J, 
Lawrence, Massimo, Zara, 
Frankie, Lily T, Jeremy, 
Xiarou, Lily W, Jeffrey and 
Maylyn 

4 
Mia, Jaida, Abena, Liam M, 
Jaydon, Maida, Anneliese and 
Levi 

5 
Cristian, Khalid, Abanoub, 
Tyler, Jaynee and Maddison 

6 
Sam, Jahi, Veronica, Lillian 
and Solh 

 

 
Please remember to join the GreenMoney program, if 
you have not already done so! We are back in position 
number 2, so every new registration counts! Existing 
members can select our school by simply use the 
following link www.bit.ly/GMschoolchallenge The 
competition closes on Sunday 30 November. 
 
To help our school WIN $1 500 all you need to do is: 
1. Create your household’s FREE account at 
www.GreenMoney.com.au  
 
2. After creating your account, nominate Rainbow 
Street Public School from the dropdown list. 
 
3. Like and Follow the GreenMoneyAU Facebook page 
for School Challenge updates and weekly 
leaderboards. 
 
We hope to see you at our Annual General Meeting 
on Monday, 1 December 2014. We will be electing 
office bearers for 2015, including P & C President, two 
Vice Presidents, Secretary, Treasurer, and up to six 
additional Executive positions. If you are interested in 
becoming an office bearer and would like to know 
what is involved, please talk to one of the P & C 
executive, see the information sheets at 
http://pandc.org.au/ or email me at 
belindasimmonds@optusnet.com.au  TRAC provides 
free childcare for children over 3 years during the 
meeting. Please contact Tanya by 28/11/14 at 
tracwork@iprimus.com.au to make a booking. 
Belinda Simmonds 
P & C President 

http://www.afma.gov.au/resource-centre/teachers-and-students/fisheries-educational-resources/
http://www.afma.gov.au/resource-centre/teachers-and-students/fisheries-educational-resources/
http://www.afma.gov.au/resource-centre/teachers-and-students/fisheries-educational-resources/
http://www.bit.ly/GMschoolchallenge
http://www.greenmoney.com.au/
http://pandc.org.au/
mailto:belindasimmonds@optusnet.com.au
mailto:tracwork@iprimus.com.au
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DID YOU KNOW - the P & C website can be translated 
into 65 languages! 
Take a look: www.rainbowstpandc.org.au    
 

 

 

Canteen News 
New Menu for 2015 

Please look out for the new menu, which 

will be published in the Rambler in the 

coming weeks. There will be quite a few 

changes to this year’s menu in price and 

hot food items, so don’t forget to print it 

off and stick it on your fridge. Also for 

those who order online please be 

prepared for the online system to be 

“offline” the first few days of Term 1 2015 

until classes have been finalised. 

 

Credit Accounts 
For those parents who have a credit 

account at the canteen can you please 

ensure that it is IN CREDIT by the end of 

this term. Any credit will be carried over 

to next year; any accounts in arrears will 

be put on hold until the accounts have 

been paid. 
 
 
Community News 
Disclaimer:  Rainbow Street Public School, as a service to parents, will 

advertise community events which may be of interest. RSPS does not 

necessarily endorse or sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for 

the management or organization of these events. 

 

 

http://www.rainbowstpandc.org.au/
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